All members need to get on line and update their option for the magazine. Must be done by 15 September 2020.

Chapter 18 has taken over the voting for the Association. Meaning, we will count the votes and review the people running for office to validate them. Members are needed to assist. Please contact Tim Austin.

Peter Klausner has passed away.

Working on an 8th of November run. It will be in Dallas this next November, 2021. Will be a relay with teams and such. Will be to raise funds for VALOR organization to pay for more members of the 173rd to go back to Nam.

Active Brigade is seeking funds for a memorial for all from 1st Battalion/503rd. The 1st is moving to Del Din. They are going to put a memorial to the members of the 1st how have lost their lives while the 1st was a Del Din. They are moving to the new post there in Vincenza.

Anyone who wishes to advertise in the magazine needs to get their ad ready. More information to follow. Bottom line, contact Bill Reynolds for information. The digital magazine, last 2, had the cost, size and information that is needed. Hopefully CH 18 will think about a small ad to put in several times a year. The cost of a business card size ad is \$250.00 per year.

Please tell all of your friends that we have the 173rd flags for sale. \$35.00 and that includes shipping. Send request to Tim Austin. Email is: tim-austin@sbcglobal.net